
 
 

 

VESTRY MEETING MINUTES 
FOR THE MONTH OF FEBRUARY 2022 

 
VESTRY MEETING MINUTES 

The vestry met on February 20, 2022, to elect the Junior Warden. Present for the February 20 
meeting were: Michelle Heyne, Tim Helming, Louise Briscoe, Mawg Ellithorpe, and  Gail Scheible, 
which constitutes a quorum. 
 
The regular meetings of the vestry have been postponed until April as vestry members participate 
in the St. Clement’s 2040 process. The Treasurer will forward financial reports via email. 
 
 

ELECTION OF JUNIOR WARDEN 
Louise Briscoe was nominated to serve as Junior Warden. This was seconded and discussed, 
including the fact that Bobbie Pearson, who was unable to attend the meeting, was aware of the 
nomination and supported it. Similarly, the rector, who does not have a vote, had previously noted 
his support of the nomination.   Motion carried unanimously. 

 
 

It was moved and seconded to adjourn the meeting. Motion passed unanimously.  
 
 
 

 


